Do Fathers Matter?
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Supporting fathers in a society, whose family structures are increasingly diverse, is challenging.

Parents Advice Centre would like to invite you to a seminar with Professor Charlie Lewis (Lancaster University) who will share his extensive knowledge and expertise about fathers, their role, and their impact on children.

There are two seminars:

Thursday 17th June 2010 (Malone House, Belfast, 3.45pm - 5.45pm)

Friday 18th June 2010 (City Hotel, Derry, 11.00am - 1.00pm)

These events will be of interest to those who work with families in the statutory, voluntary and community sectors, and who wish to extend their knowledge about the role of fathers in the family.

For further information, please contact Sheila on Tel: 02890 310891 or Email: sheila@pachelp.org
